
 

 

 

 

 
Nursery fees from 1st July 2017 

 
 

North Halifax Partnership aim to keep our nursery fees as competitive as we can and they are still 
under the local market rate; additionally we do not make any charges for registration fees or 
nursery closure days such as Bank Holidays/ training days. 
 
To support parents/carers with childcare costs for children of all ages the Government is 
introducing a new Tax-Free Childcare scheme which will be available to around 2 million 
households. You’ll be able to open an online account which you can pay into to cover your cost of 
childcare, for every 80p you pay in the government will top up your account with an extra 20p. 
 
To find out more about this scheme please go to:  
https://www.tax.service.gov.uk/childcare-schemes-interest-welcome 
 
30 hours childcare 
For those parents/carers with children aged 3 & 4 years the new 30 hours childcare scheme is 
being introduced from September 2017. HMRC are currently in the process of issuing eligibility 
codes to parents/carers whose children will be eligible for 30 hours childcare from September 
2017.  
 
At this point we as Providers cannot check eligibility for you; to find out more about whether you 
may be eligible and how to apply please go to: 
https://childcare-support.tax.service.gov.uk/par/app/applynow  
 
If you need help with any information on support with your childcare fees or applications please 
ask at the main reception. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 

Ariane Clarke 

Lead Deputy Children’s Centre Manager 

Creations Community Childrens Centre 
Albert Road 
Pellon  
Halifax  
HX2 0QD 

SESSION TIME FEES JULY 2017 
 

 

Full week 8.00am – 6.00pm £175.00 £35.00 per day 
Full day 8.00am – 6.00pm £37.00 

AM session 8.00am – 12.30pm £22.00 

PM session 1.00pm – 6.00pm £22.00 

https://www.tax.service.gov.uk/childcare-schemes-interest-welcome
https://childcare-support.tax.service.gov.uk/par/app/applynow

